## Newsletter





### **WELCOME**

It has been a wonderful start to the year. The House is buzzing again with nearly 30 classes running in person again!

We are also delighted to see, and welcome many new faces to our classes & social groups this term. The support from our local community has been overwhelming after all the obstacles & interruptions we have faced over the past 2 years.





### **EXCITING NEWS!**

Kerrie Rd will shortly have a Street Library for our local community to use.

The library will be placed in the front garden, perfectly located in the sitting area. We are very grateful to our local Men's Shed & the Rotary Club Glen Waverley who are generously donating and building the library for us. Keep an eye out for its arrival!

# NEW CREATIVE WORKSHOPS

Starting this week we have 2 new and exciting workshops on offer. Both are suitable for beginners or those curious to try something different. The cost for an individual workshop is \$50 or enrol in both for only \$90.

- Watercolour-Floral Wreath
   Thurs 10 & 17 March 10.30-12pm
   Book here
- Clay-Trinket Dish
  Thurs 24 & 31 March 10.30-12pm
  Book Here



### **MARCH 2022**

# Newsletter



Keep an eye out for our upcoming online survey. As we return to the House we are seeking feedback from the local community on how KRNH can best meet your needs as we move forward.

### **TERM 2 NEWS**

### **DATES**

Tuesday 26 April - Friday 24 June No classes Mon 25/4 & 13/6

### **ENROLMENTS**

Open last week of March

### **KIDS ART CLASS CHANGES**

From Term 2 we are making some small changes in order to offer the best learning environment for the kids.

### Junior Artists (was Kid's Art)

- 4pm classes (Preps-Y2)
- 5pm classes (Y3-6)

### Arty Kids (was Masterclass)

 2hr extended class for 8-12 year olds who really enjoy creating & improving their art techniques.

# DO YOU HAVE A TALENT OR SKILL YOU'D LIKE TO SHARE WITH OTHERS? SEEKING

### PLAYGROUND UPGRADE!

Monash Council is upgrading our Playground! Works are currently scheduled to begin in the Easter School holidays. The play equipment is being replaced, the surface & fence upgraded, & plant beds constructed. We will also repaint the cubby, brick walls & surrounds to match the new look. This is a very welcome upgrade especially for our Playgroups. Keep an eye out for updates. We will let you know if construction affects carpark availability or access to the rear of the house.



# EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

Do you have experience developing and delivering workshops or classes for children or adults? Do you think your idea would be a perfect addition to Kerrie Rd's programs?

Kerrie Rd is looking for new workshops or classes to offer during term times & school holidays. It could be anything - crafts, cooking, calligraphy fitness, dance, mosaic, music, writing, family history, a book club, jewellery making, floral art, permaculture, tai chi - we are open to suggestions!

For more information or to submit an expression of interest <u>click</u> here